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Town of Buchanan
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF BUCHANAN COMPREHENSIVE PLAN AMENDMENT TO CHAPTER 10 FUTURE LAND USE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Town of Buchanan Plan Commission will hold a public hearing on the proposed amendment of the Town of Buchanan Comprehensive Plan Chapter 10 Future Land Use on June 11, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. at the Buchanan Town Hall at N178 County Rd N. Appleton, WI 54915. 
For additional information, please contact Michael J. D. Brown, Administrator at (920) 734-8599 or by email at michaelb@townofbuchanan.wi.gov. Written comments can be submitted to Michael J. D. Brown, Administrator at N178 County Rd N. Appleton, WI 54915 or email before or at the public hearing.

Copies of the proposed amendment are available for review and to be obtained at the Buchanan Town Hall, N178 County Rd N. Appleton, WI 54915.

Requests from persons with disabilities who need assistance to participate in this meeting should be made to the Clerk s Office at (920) 734-8599 with as much advance notice as possible.
Cynthia Sieracki, Clerk/Treasurer
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